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The following individuals submitted comments on agenda item:

Agenda # Relate To Position Name Comments

37.           Favor Cindy H Berra We of the unincorporated areas of the 2nd District agree with the motion to 
amend Section 15.64.075, adding fines for all nonconforming vehicles illegally 
parked on public roadways. Our areas have been plagued with large, 
oversized, unsightly and dilapidated vehicles for close to a decade with 
extremely little help from former Supervisor Mark Ridley-Thomas and current 
Supervisor Holly J Mitchell. The only assistance which has been 100% 
effective has been the installation of prohibitive NCV signs and the reliable 
enforcement of these restrictions. The use of these signs must be expanded 
to the entire length and breadth of the unincorporated areas as quickly as 
possible and appropriate fines should be made applicable post haste. We 
stand in favor of the motion. 

Item Total 1

49.           37 Favor Cindy H Berra We of the unincorporated areas stand in favor of adding applicable fines for 
the signs we rely upon to protect our streets and communities. Applicable 
fines and penalties are the most effective means of preventing drivers from 
violating parking restrictions, clogging our already congested streets. We say 
YES!

Item Total 1

Grand Total 2
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